
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

              17th November 23 

CLASS 1 & 2 PRODUCTION:  
CHRISTMAS WITH THE ALIENS! 

Tickets will go on sale on sale on MONDAY via Eduspot for this year’s 
nativity performance of Christmas with the Aliens. 

 
Tuesday 12th Dec: Afternoon performance, 2:00pm. School hall. 

Wednesday 13th Dec: Evening performance, 6:00pm. School hall. 
 
In the interests of fairness, tickets will be limited to two per family (not per 
child) for each performance (4 in total). Please choose tickets carefully on 
Eduspot via ‘Shop items’. The children participating, do not need a ticket.  
 
Audience tickets are per person as we need to account for every person 
in our school hall due to safety requirements. This includes any ‘babes in 
arms’. Our KS2 pupils will have the opportunity to watch the performance 
at school in a dress rehearsal. Class teachers will send home further details 
over the next few weeks regarding costumes, songs and evening drop-off 
arrangements. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 
November 
20th Class 4 Visit Chester Zoo  
24th FoF Chocolate Tombola Collection (wear school uniform as usual) 
30th Class 1 & 2 Friends of Friezland Tumbles party 
December 
2nd Santa Dash – Team Friezland – Uppermill 
8th Christmas Concert at Friezland Church 9.30 – 10.30 
12th Class 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 2pm (book on Eduspot) 
13th Class 1 & 2 Christmas Performance 6pm (book on Eduspot) 
19th Visiting Theatre Show  
20th Christmas Jumpers & Christmas Lunch 
21st Last day of term: Friends of Friezland Tuck Shop 3.15pm-shelter 
January 
8th First day of term 
12th Y6 Kingswood payment due 

CHARITY FUNDRAISING 

 
Thank you for your splendid ‘spotty’ efforts today! Thanks to your 
kind donations, we have raised £88.20 for Children in Need. We will 
share some photos on Google Classroom/Tapestry. The proceeds 
from our sale of Remembrance poppies and items has also been 
sent off to the Royal British Legion and we will let you know how 
much was raised when we receive the final figure.    

  
UNIFORM 

At Friezland, we pride ourselves on our ‘Friezland green’ and want 
our children to be proud to wear the logo. Please could we ask that 
parents check that uniform (including jewellery and nail varnish etc) 
adheres to our policy, which is attached for your reference.  

 
We also have lots of requests for missing items at the end of the 
day. Please put children’s names into all their clothes (including 
coats) so that we can ensure they make their way back to their 
rightful owners! Thank you.  

E-SAFETY: SMART TVs 

 
We regularly attach information posters to our newsletters from National 
Online Safety. This week’s is about Smart TVs. It is a helpful guide that 
outlines how to avoid some common smart TV hazards, so that you can 
relax a little when your children do. Please see below.  

 

VISITS AND EVENTS 

 
It has been another busy and exciting week couple of weeks for 
Friezland pupils. All classes have been discussing Anti-Bullying and, 
as part of that, Year 6 pupils were visited by our Saddleworth 
PCSO, Wayne Turley, to receive messages around knife-crime 
awareness and how to tackle peer pressure. Year 5 pupils 
completed their Bikeability training, learning how to cycle safely 
on the roads in our local area, and the children of Class 3 have 
been on a trip to the Shree Swaminarayan Mandir in Oldham for 
their R.E. topic.  

  

FROSTIES BOOKINGS & CANCELLATIONS 
Please help the Frosties staff by booking children into Frosties in advance 
and communicating with us, as soon as possible, if any bookings need to 
be cancelled. Thank you. 

EASY FUNDRAISING APP 
Dare we ask...who's started their Christmas shopping?! Please 
consider buying through ‘Easy Fundraising’ this year...your 
shopping costs exactly the same, you can still buy from your 
favourite retailers but school can benefit too! Click the link to find 
out more: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-friezland 

 
Thanks to the amazing work of Friends of Friezland, and the 
engagement of all our families in our fundraising events, this year’s 
visiting theatre show at Christmas will be paid for by Friends of 
Friezland funds. The children will enjoy watching “The Greatest 
Fairytale Ever Told” on 19th December at no additional cost to 
families. Thank you!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends-of-friezland


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


